
School photos will be conducted on

Friday 4th of April - 2025
At this session we will be photographing:

Everyone & Year 6

Class Groups
Leavers Groups

Leavers Individuals
Full School Group

Please ensure full uniform is worn and children are neat and tidy.
Parents will receive free proofs of every image and

the option to make a purchase.
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